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Learning and living as children of God 

(Ephesians5:1)(You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                 Monday 11th September 2023 

 

Macmillan Coffee morning Friday 29th September 2023 

 

I am writing with an invitation to our Macmillan coffee morning on Friday 29th 

September 2023.  Parents, toddlers and the community are invited to share in our 

coffee morning in aid of Macmillan cancer support from 09.00-9.45 on Friday 29th 

September 2023. 

 

Year Six will be hosting the morning with staff. We would gladly like to accept any 

cake donations on Thursday 28th September or on the day..  

 

Once your child/children have been dropped off at school please feel free to join us 

for the above time.  

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

 

Mrs JNeveu 

 

 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


